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Hutterthal is suspending church services indefinitely. 
 

Pastor Jacks video clip can be viewed at  
www.HMCFreeman.org  

Text: Isaiah 40:31 
Title: “God’s Waiting Room “ 

 

Hutterthal Mennonite Church 

Christ Centered– Living, Relating, Serving 

http://www.HMCFreeman.org


Hutterthal Church offerings:  As you know, church expenses con-
tinue to come in on schedule whether we meet or not.  It would be 
much appreciated if you could send your regular offering checks to 
our church treasurer, John Clem, at his personal address:  PO Box 
493, Freeman, SD 57029.  Or it may be given electronically.as  
Chad has provided an opportunity for you to give on-line to HMC 
through our church website.  If you are interested, go to the web-
site and click "offering".   Please note that this is a credit card trans-
action and the regular card fee would be subtracted from your 
gift.  If you have questions, you may contact Chad. 

HMC Congregational  Ministries  June project is for the Yankton 
Banquet. A cash donation is needed to cover the expenses. Send 
your donation to Joyce Hofer P.O. Box 548, Freeman SD 57029. We 
will be NOT SERVING this year but still furnishing the food.   

Looking for next Rejoice devotional?  The new Sunday School book 
are in the foyer on a table and the Rejoice’s are in your mailbox at 
HMC  

  

May 31 Central Plains Annual Meeting isn’t just for delegates and 
pastors (although, if you are a delegate or pastor and haven’t regis-
tered—register now!)—All are invited to learn, fellowship, and dis-
cern together! This year, we’ll be meeting via Zoom on June 20. Vis-
it our website to learn more and to register (for free)! 
www.centralplainsmc.org/annual-meeting-2020 

 

Mennonite Disaster Service has launched On the Level, a monthly 
online newsletter to inform and inspire you! In our current issue, 
you’ll read how MDS volunteers helped a victim of multiple disas-
ters return home even after closing down the project. You can also 
learn how special funds are helping Mennonite churches in the U.S. 
and Canada keep their doors open. Click on this link to read more: 
https://conta.cc/2LGvidw. 

 

http://www.centralplainsmc.org/annual-meeting-2020
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001c8DBJgzoRvh2DVn7F1-pYZuOyybgVUoXLj6MONkp3iqlBMpIiGRqpuqdmsQUYlXd3KLZjS_FNeh5qOI52H1c3tCH-Fn9R9FfparJG-5IVPpoilI-2lVgkhEykuoTqVcseKB8jVJLGGOM3CsTXm4T8A==&c=tzC2i-ASZSGD_ggIeEQsAx3AWNl4KWWksHIVD1V8h54iFdlhMXofww==&ch=J4G6BYJ2wTwaT


 

Prayer Request: 

• Don Waltner, (Brandon’s Uncle) who is still hospitalized.  
• Clara Koerner and Billy Beseman for their upcoming wed-

ding on June 6th. May the have wonderful wedding during 
these difficult times. 

• Continue to pray for our future Pastor, that the person will  
have an open mind and heart to be part of our congregation.  

• Pray for all of our congregations who had hoped to have VBS 
and are having to find new and creative ways to share the 
love of Jesus safely with children and families in our commu-
nities.  



 

 

 

What we do know:  

• That as we walk into the unknown, we can trust God who 
knows. 

• That we have a message to live and to share — “that the ris-
en Jesus is the light who walks with us in the darkness.” 

 Taken from Mennonite Mission Network website 

Pastor Jack Scandrett 
Contact Information: 

email: jackscandrett4@gmail.com 
Pastor Jack’s Mobile: 605.679.0258 

Church Office contact: 605.925.7186 
email: Hutterthal@goldenwest.net 
Web page: www.hmcfreeman.org 

May Projects 

Congregational   Ministries:      Infant Care Kits for MCC 

        Contact Sharon Waltner; she has some kits already made  

         for $25/kit.  If you want to do your own, feel free to do  

         that whenever and bring them to church. 
 

Children’s S.S.      School Kits 


